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Dye Road Lane Restrictions for Railroad Crossing Track Repairs, Flint Township 
 
Flint Michigan. --- 

 The Genesee County Road Commission announces that CN Railroad will close 3 lanes 

of Dye Road, between Miller Road and Lennon Road in Flint Township on Monday July 22, 2019 

at the CN Railroad crossing for track repairs. Travel will be reduced to one lane north bound and 

one lane south bound at this location.  The lane closures will last approximately 2 days, reopening 

Wednesday, July 24, 2019. Motorists are advised to allow extra time to reach their destination. 

Please contact Bret Bastinelli, CN Railroad, Supervisor at (810) 444-1580. 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours 
 
 


